
Need to buy some books for your family, school or favorite non-

profit?  Save your shopping until April 8th and help us raise funds 

for Koinonia!   

 

It’s easy!  Buy your books at our Barnes & Noble Bookfair – 

present your voucher or mention the Koinonia fundraiser - and a 

percentage of the sale will be donated to Koinonia.  Some of the 

proceeds will be going towards purchasing books for our 

Christmas Wishes program, so if you would like to help with that, 

just buy a children’s book as a donation (we are especially in need 

of middle & high school age books), and leave it in the box at the 

doors as you are going out.  


